Highland Community Unit School District No. 5
Kindergarten Events
Highland Primary
First Week’s Schedule
August 17 - 19, 2020

Monday, August 17, 2020 – Virtual Kindergarten Orientation
Your child’s teacher will be sending you an invite by email or SeeSaw to participate in a virtual orientation.  
If your child’s last name begins with:
A-K – you will be invited to the morning session from 9:30  – 10:30 a.m.
L-Z – you will be invited to the afternoon session from 12:30  – 1:30 p.m.

You and your child will be introduced to the kindergarten program and have an opportunity to ask questions.  Please send in school supplies with your child on their first day of attendance. *Please label with student’s name.
School supplies include:
1 RED plastic folder with two pockets and prongs       1 Crayola water color paint set (single row) 
1 plastic folder with two pockets (no side pockets)	  1 pair Fiskars scissors
1 pink block eraser				  	  1 large box of facial tissues
24 count box of standard size Crayola crayons	  1 box of baby wipes or a refill pack (boys)
8 count Crayola crayons (Not Jumbo)			  1 container of Clorox wipes (girls)
2 (4 oz.) bottles of white Elmer’s school glue	  	  1 box Ziploc gallon size bags (Boys)
(not “No Run” or Gel)				  	  1 box Ziploc quart size bags (Girls)
3 large glue sticks (.77 oz.) (2 for classroom, 1 for art)   headphones (not earphones) that fit an iPad 
10 yellow #2 pencils, sharpened			  (small headphones are preferred)
1 box broad tipped large washable			 1 supply box (approximately 8” x 4 ¼”)
Crayola Classic Markers				 1 clean mask with student’s name on it in a
1 bottle hand sanitizer (if possible)			 baggie					
1 reusable water bottle (that student can open) with their name on it 			
*backpack or book bag (no wheels)
*gym shoes, velcro or slip-on (No black soles unless non marking.)
If your child uses a lunch box, please be sure to label it with child’s name.
(Some teachers may request additional items.)

This is a special time for you and your child to get to know the teacher, school procedures, and classroom environment, as well as ask questions. We are so excited to get this year started!  Looking forward to meeting you all soon!  

Tuesday, August 18, 2020
Only kindergarten students with last initials A-K will attend on Tuesday.

Wednesday, August 19, 2020
Only kindergarten students with last initials L-Z will attend on Wednesday.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thursday, August 20, 2020
All students will be in attendance.
